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ABERTIS INFRAESTRUCTURAS, S.A 

In compliance with article 82 of the Spanish Securities Markets Law, ABERTIS 

INFRAESTRUCTURAS, S.A. ("Abertis" or the “Company”), hereby notifies the Spanish 

National Securities Market Commission of the following 
 

 

 

RELEVANT FACT 
 

Regarding the market concerns about the current situation of Argentina, we want to 

highlight that despite having economic interests in this country and managing GCO and 

AUSOL toll roads, our exposure is absolutely irrelevant in our Profit and Loss account and 

Balance Sheet. 

 

EBITDA contribution in Argentina represents 1.5% of Abertis EBITDA, as well as 0.8% of 

Abertis Net Income. Regarding the Balance Sheet it is even lower, as it only represents 

0.3% of total Net Assets. 

 

Therefore, any monetary effect that might take place in Argentina, considering the 

irrelevant current exposure, will have no impact on the commitment of Abertis financial 

targets in the following years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Barcelona, 1 August 2014 
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